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Please see prayer chain or printed bulletin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
“2 Cor. 9:7 says, ‘God loves a cheerful giver.’ 
It's within that context that the Luke Society 
expresses our gratitude to Escalon Christian 
Reformed Church for your recent gift to our 
ministry. Your cheerful gifts are helping to 
build Christ's kingdom across the world by 
supporting important medical work and even 
more important evangelistic efforts. May your 
gifts be multiplied as we witness the spread of 
the Gospel to all peoples on earth.”  
 
 

Community Announcements 
   
Happy Hymn Singers will be singing at 
Vintage Faire Residential Care (3620 Dale 
Rd)  this Thursday, Sept 29, at 10am.  
Please remember to bring some cookies or 
bars for the residents. Any questions, contact 
Nancy D.  
 
Young Adults Retreat - Abide (previously 
known as West Coast Reformed Fellowship) 
is having its 6th annual retreat, held at Cedar 
Springs Christian Camp in Sumas, WA from 
Oct 28-31. All single and married young adults 
(ages 18 to mid-30s) are welcome to attend. 
Rev Paul Murphy of Messiah's Reformed 
Fellowship in New York City will lead sessions 
on the topic "A Worthy Walk" from Ephesians 
4. Registration closes on Thursday, Oct 13 or 
earlier if capacity is reached. For more info 
and to register, please visit abide.net. 
 
  

Offering Schedule  
 

Today, September 25 
AM: Haven of Peace - Located in French 
Camp, this cause serves women and children 
in abusive situations by providing a place of 
refuge.  
PM: Harvest USA - A ministry dedicated to 
bringing the truth and mercy of Christ to those 
affected by sexual sin through providing  
biblical resources to individuals and churches.  
 
Next Week, October 2 
AM: Crossroads Prison Ministries  
PM: World Renew (California Wildfires)  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Church Announcements  
 
We would like to clean up the various  
dishware that has been left in the back of 
the kitchen. Please check to see if any items 
are yours, as all unclaimed dishes will be  
donated after today! 
 
Women’s Bible Study begins this week! 
Monday evening at 7pm, and Tuesday  
morning at 10am. Any questions, contact 
Laura L for evening study and Norma D for 
morning study. 
 
Senior Games will take place this  
Wednesday from 9:30-11am in the Fellowship 
Hall.  

 
Do you have medical supplies that you 
are not using? We would like to start a 
medical supply closet where the church 
would collect and then lend out items like 
crutches, knee scooters, wheelchairs or 
walkers. If you have an item you would be 
willing to donate, please contact the church 
office before dropping anything off. 
 
We will be donating the red wooden chairs in 
the Fellowship Hall. If you would like one or 
more of these chairs before they are  
donated, please contact the church office.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

Prayer Chain 
Please Email: prayerchain@escaloncrc.org 

 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Sunday, September 25 
C.A.R.E Collected ~ Bread  
  8:45am - Sunday School 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 
  7:15pm - Men’s Bible Study 
Monday, September 26 
 7:00pm - Elder’s Meeting  
 7:00pm - Women’s Bible Study 
 7:00pm - Cadets 
 7:00pm - GEMS 
Tuesday, September 27 
10:00am - Women’s Bible Study 
  6:00pm - AA Bible Study 
Wednesday, September 28 
 9:30am - Senior Games 
 7:00pm - Praise Team & Band 
 7:00pm - Upper Room  
Thursday, September 29 
 6:00pm - AA Meeting 
 7:00pm - Young Adult’s Bible Study 
Saturday, October 1 
 6:00am - Men’s Bible Study  
Sunday, October 2 
  8:45am - Sunday School 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 

Helping Hands Ministry 
Please contact one of the Pastors, Deacons  

or coordinator with requests. 


